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Paul Reynolds (M’99- SM’12) was born in Dundee, Scotland and received his B.Eng in Electrical and Mechanical Engineering in 1994, followed by a Ph.D. in Ultrasonics in 1998, both from the University of Strathclyde in Glasgow, Scotland. His thesis work was on the design, modeling, construction and testing of piezoelectric ultrasound devices, and allowed him exposure to the wide variety of applications – medical imaging, non-destructive testing, SONAR, and other sensing uses. 

Moving to Mountain View, California, USA in 1999, he spent nearly 13 years leading the development of PZFlex, the premiere finite element simulation software used in the piezoelectric and ultrasound industries. Working with nearly every major ultrasound device manufacturer, government lab, and university research group he ensured that the software remained on the cutting edge and new features were ready ahead of demand. Further, by developing the PZFlex markets in Asia and Europe to match that of North America, his work was split almost evenly between these major regions and has experience working with different cultures. Dr Reynolds was recognized at the national level for his contributions to technology, receiving a Tibbets Award at the Whitehouse in 2011 for the success of PZFlex. 
After leaving PZFlex in 2011, he worked as an independent consultant in ultrasound as well as for other imaging and medical technologies. He co-founded Golf Impact, which develops sensing technology for sports equipment, had 8 patents issued with 9 in-process and a commercial product now available for sale. In 2013 he joined a startup, uBeam, developing MEMS ultrasound systems for through-air wireless power delivery as the first employee and VP Engineering, taking the product from paper concept through demonstration, prototype, and implementing large volume production techniques. In 2015, he joined Siemens Medical Ultrasound in their Transducer group in Issaquah, Washington, USA, leading Advanced Technology and Innovation. 
He has been continually active for nearly two decades within the UFFC society, initially as a reviewer with the UFFC journal, then Associate Editor, and for the last several years as the ultrasound Associate Editor-in-Chief. He has taught multiple short courses at IEEE symposia and is a long-time member of the Ultrasound Group 5 Technical Program Committee (Transducers, Materials, and Modeling), Chairing the group for three years between 2011 and 2013. 


















